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We are excited to announce that the College will be a supporting body of Medlab Middle
East for another year. The new College President, Dr Bernie Croal, will be there in his �rst
overseas engagement, accompanied by other College fellows and members of the
International team, from Monday 5 to Thursday 8 February.

We are looking forward to hosting and contributing to a variety of opportunities the congress
o�ers to its visitors, as outlined below.

A workshop will be hosted by the College on Monday 5 February from 13.45 to 15.45 GST. Dr
Bernie Croal will open the workshop by sharing some of the College’s history and his vision for
the College and its international work. Professor Walid Al-Wali will discuss the global challenge of
antimicrobial resistance in the Middle East and beyond in his presentation. This will be followed
by an opportunity to network.

The workshop is open to anyone who is a member of the College, or who has an interest in the
work of the College and who will be at Medlab Middle East. If you are interested in attending and
have not previously registered for this workshop, please email international@rcpath.org.  

Other College activities and presentations include: 

Monday 5 February at 12:00 GST – President Dr Bernie Croal will give his keynote talk titled
‘Appropriate utilisation of laboratory testing – strategies to ensure lab testing is focused and
safe'. 

Tuesday 6 February at 11:20 GST – Professor Walid Al-Wali will deliver a talk titled ‘The role of
the clinical microbiology laboratory in diagnostic and antimicrobial stewardship'. 

Tuesday 6 February at 15:00 GST – Dr Karin Denton will present a talk titled ‘Developments in
cervical screening – is self-sampling the future?’ 

Monday 5 to Thursday 8 February – Come and talk to members of the International team and
College fellows at our exhibition stand. 

Connect with us at Medlab Middle East
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